LEON COUNTY SCHODLS

&8 Memorandum

August 5%, 2020

To: Shelly Bell, Director Lively Technical College

From: Carl Green, E.H. & S. Coordinator / _#L

Reference: AHERA Management Plan Notification

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires that each year that district workers and building
occupants receive notification of the availability of Management Plans for asbestos materials identified in
each school. Pursuant to Section 763.93(e)(12)(g){4), this notice shall be dated and identified by school/facility
affiliation.

Electronic versions of online newsletters are acceptable. A copy of the text for this notice is on the following
page. Please issue the notice and include a copy of the notice in your Asbestos Management Plan.

If you have any questions please contact me at 617-1780.

Attachment (1)
AHERA Notification

CODE ENFORCEMENT, COMPLIANCE AND SMALL BUSINESS ENTERPRISE
3420 West Tharpe Street - Suite 100 - Tallahassee, Florida 32303-1138
(850) 617-1800 - Fax (850) 617-1790
www.leonschools.net

“No person shall on the basis of gender, marital status, sexual orientation, race, religion, national origin, age, color, disability,
mifitary status or genetic information be denied employment, receipt of services, access to or participation in school activities
or programs if qualified to receive such services, or otherwise be discriminated against or placed in a fostile environment in
any educational program or activity including those veceiving federal financial assistance, except as provided by law.”



Notification

Asbestos Hazard Emergency Act (AHERA)

The Environmental Protection Agency requires each year that district workers and building
occupants receive notification of the availability of Management Plans for asbestos materials
identified in each school.

This notice serves to inform that all inspections for Lively Technical College have been
completed and a Management Plan describing the results of the inspection and the action plan

to control any asbestos found during the inspection, where applicable is available.

A copy of this plan is located in the administrative office of this school and at the Leon County
Schools Code Enforcement Compliance Department. This management plan is available for

review upon request.

The three-year re-inspection required by AHERA was performed in May 2020. The next
three-year re-inspection is due to be conducted in 2023.

Any questions regarding asbestos removal projects or other related issues should be

addressed to:

Carl Green

Environmental Health and Safety Coordinator
Code Enforcement and Compliance Department
3420 W. Tharpe St.

Tallahassee Fl. 32303



